
Sent from my iPhone

On 14 May 2019, at 7:07 am, DASUB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au wrote:

14/05/2019 

MR Stephan David 
4 / 28 Loch ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2019/0391 - 25 Loch Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096
The DA committee 

I would also like the names of people we speak to about being Discriminated against and 
whom keeps doing this to us in Loch Street Freshwater. 
If we wanted to look at ugly houses instead of ocean views, I would of bought a place in the 
suburbs, as it’s much cheaper.
Thank you Stephan 4/28 loch street Freshwater

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Thank you for your submission in respect of the above-mentioned property. Please 
be reminded that under provision of the Government Information Public Access Act, 
all submissions will be posted on Council's Website against the application.

The matters that you have raised will be noted and taken into consideration in the 
assessment of the proposal process. However, please note as previously stated in 
the notification letter, Council will not enter into correspondence in respect of any 
submission due to the large number of submissions Council receives annually. 

Should you wish to monitor the progress of this development application, please 
feel free to visit the Planning and Development section of Council's Website at 
www.northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au . 

We thank you for your submission and should you have any queries, please do not 
hesitate to contact Council on 1300 434 434. 

Yours faithfully 

Northern Beaches Council 

For your reference please find below a copy of your submission: 

The proposed dwelling is way to high.

Sent: 16/05/2019 6:54:00 AM
Subject: Re: Submission Acknowledgment



25 and 23 loch street owners are not happy because your council approved a 
dwelling to be built in front of their houses taking their views.
Because of this they assume that it’s their right to build their properties higher takin 
all our views and morning Sun.
They have more than enough room on their land to build oversized houses without 
additional stories and could make them lower.
My Thoughts Are
To me this is nothing more than Discrimination to the rest of us and the community.
So revoke 23s and 25s application to build and lest go to Discrimination laws before 
any further building goes ahead.
As it took someone to find a law from 1978 to pass 23 loch streets property and 
many years of trying. Laws can be changed.
Also why wasn’t a DA put out for 17 loch street, it is 3 feet higher and several feet 
wider and looks like a factory unit.
These people don’t have to look at their ugly dwellings as their inside.
Thank you Stephan 


